
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear scientists and students, 
 

It is my pleasure, to inform you that upcoming 6th International and 27th 

National Congress of Physiology and Pharmacology of Iran, will be held at 

Mashhad University of Medical Sciences from September 2 to 5, 2025. 

Given your esteemed position as the Vice President for International 

Affairs, we kindly request your assistance in disseminating this information 

to the academic community and researchers, particularly through the 

university’s international communication channels. 

This congress presents a valuable opportunity for the exchange of 

knowledge and experiences in the fields of physiology and pharmacology 

and related fields. The active participation of international professors, 

researchers, and students will greatly contribute to the success of this 

event. 

Interested participants are kindly requested to register and submit their 

abstract(s) through the official congress website at https://cong-

phypha2025.mums.ac.ir/en/. 

For any inquiries or further assistance, please feel free to contact the 

congress secretariat via email at 

phypha2025.cong@mums.ac.ir 

Phypha2025@gmail.com 

Thank you for your cooperation and support.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Mohammad Hosein Boskabady 

        Congres  s secretary 

 
 


